
 
From all of us here at Hunt Military Communities, I want 
to wish all the fathers out there the sincerest Happy 
Father's Day.  Whether you are serving far away or close 
to home – or supporting a spouse who is active duty – 
your commitment to your country and families is 
admirable. We look forward to honoring you this month. 
 

In May, Hunt Military Communities teamed up with wear blue: run to 
remember in organizing Memorial Day virtual run/walk events in our 
communities.  wear blue: run to remember, a national, nonprofit 
organization is committed to building a running community that honors the 
service and sacrifice of the American military.   
 

This year, wear blue hosted the event as a virtual run/walk, enabling runners 
and walkers from all over the U.S. to continue on in the mission – to honor 
our nation's fallen by learning their stories, speaking their names out aloud 
and honoring their legacies. Runners and walkers were encouraged to 
participate on an individual basis and became part of a living memorial to 
America's fallen heroes and showed of support for the families they left 
behind.  Hundreds of HMC employees and residents participated in the event 
across the U.S.   
 

Thank you to all who ran, walked, and supported this worthwhile event. It is 
because of your dedication to the cause we are able to honor and recognize 
our American fallen heroes in such a thoughtful way. 
   
Best, 
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Contact Information 
 

Central Resident Services Office 
100 Lehua Ave. Pearl City, HI 96782 
(808) 839-8670 
(808) 840-3574 (Camp Stover Office) 
 

Maintenance Services 

For Emergent or Urgent Maintenance:  

Contact: (808) 839-4357 

For Routine Maintenance: Please submit via 

RentCafe!  

 

“We take the stars from heaven, the 
red from our mother country, 
separating it by white stripes, thus 
showing that we have separated from 
her, and the white stripes shall go 
down to posterity representing liberty.” 
-George Washington  



 

ohananavycommunities.com 

Lets Talk Trash: OMC Garbage Tips  

Safety and cleanliness is a top priority for Ohana Military 

Communities and is a responsibility that starts with you! Here are a 

few tips to help keep our community beautiful and waste-free: 

Loading your container: According to Waste Management, when 

loading your container, residents should ensure that container lids 

can fully close.  When your trash is unable to fit in the container, 

items tend to spill into the streets and onto sidewalks.  

Reduce Odor:  To help reduce odor around your waste area, 

remember to tightly bag your trash before placing it in your 

container.  This will help to reduce bacteria build up and odor caused 

by spilled garbage.   

Keep it clean:  Regular cleaning of your container and the waste area 

surrounding the container will help to keep the waste area clean for 

easy access, reduce odor and minimize insects.   

Cleaning your garage or storage:  When cleaning out your garage, 

please keep in mind that the following items are not apart of your 

normal waste collection pick up and should not be placed in your 

container: paint, paint thinners, oil, oil filters, oil rags and 

insecticides.  

Bulk items:  Do you have bulky items that you need to dispose of?  If 

so, please keep in mind that bulky items can not be placed in your 

container and require special handling.  Just contact your resident 

services office and we will be glad to assist you with any large item 

waste collection.  

 

Your Guide to Recognizing and 

Preventing Mold 

Mold… the word alone is enough to alarm anyone, but with the 

right tools and education you can help prevent mold and know 

what to do when you spot it. 

Where are molds found? “Mold growth is encouraged by warm 

and humid conditions. Outdoors they can be found in shady, 

damp areas or places where leaves or other vegetation is 

decomposing. Indoors they can be found where humidity levels 

are high, such as closets or showers.” 

How do molds affect people? Molds typically affect people 

differently. Some people are more sensitive to molds than others. 

According to the CDC, “some people, such as those with allergies 

to molds or with asthma, may have more intense reactions.” 

How can people decrease mold exposure? 

Mold growth can be removed from hard surfaces with 

commercial products, soap and water, or a bleach solution of no 

more than 1 cup of household laundry bleach in 1 gallon of 

water.   

Keep humidity levels as low as you can all day long. An air 

conditioner or dehumidifier will help you keep the levels low.  

Clean bathrooms with mold killing products. 

Remove or replace previously soaked carpets and upholstery. 

For more frequently asked questions on mold, visit https 

www.cdc.gov/mold 

Upcoming Events 
June 5th — National Trail Day 

Come pick up your trail mix and trail passport from the Pearl 
City and Camp Stover RSO.  Check off your passport as you 
complete your hikes.  Return  passport with photos by 
06/29/20 to be entered in a drawing for a hiking goodie bag. 

June 12th—Flag Day 

Pick up your Patriotic Pinwheels from the Pearl City and 
Camp Stover  RSO  

June 19th —First Day of Summer Celebration 

Bubbles for the Beach.  Come and pick up your bubbles to 
help celebrate the first day of  the best season of the year. 

June 26th—Popsicles by the Park 

Stop by the Pearl City and Camp Stover RSO to enjoy a 
popsicle provided by your CENTRAL RSO.   


